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“Cancer is that awful word we all fear when we go to the doctor for a physical exam, but in that brief dark moment we 

hear it the world we live in and the people we share it with begin to illuminate things we did not even pay attention to.” 

– BD Phillips  

  



 

Dear Parents/Guardians,   
 

 We would like to thank you for all the support you have given to the students over the past week as 
the CAT (half term examinations) have been conducted, they have gone well and the students 
themselves have demonstrated a seriousness of purpose. By way of this Information Sheet, we would 
like to share with you the arrangements for week commencing 18th October.   
 

Eid El Maulud   
As we go to press, the Federal Government have yet to announce the exact date for this public holiday. 

We would like to inform you that when they do, the school will be closed.  This will either be 

on Monday 18th October or Tuesday 19th October, please see local press for an announcement. We 

wish all our Muslim students and their families, Happy Eid.   
 

Music in the Park   

We are delighted that we will continue with our lunchtime performances, the next performance will 

take place on Wednesday 20th October. We encourage our parents to work over the weekend with the 

students who have chosen to perform. Highlights will be posted on the school Instagram 

page. bisnigeria   
 

Cross Country and Cancer Fun Run   
The Traditional Cross Country and Cancer Fun Run will take place on Thursday 21st October. On that 

day all students are requested to come to school wearing their PE Kit and also wearing their Support for 

Cancer Research T-shirt. Throughout the day, students will take part in house races and also the fun 

run, they will have a talk given by a cancer specialist.  Lunch will be taken at 12noon and students may 

be picked up from school at 1pm. We encourage our parents to buy a T-shirt, cost is 3,500 naira, why 

don’t you take part in the run wherever you are and send us a video to upload onto our Instagram 

page!! Details from Mrs. Sandra, Faculty Director PE.   [sandrannamani@bisnigeria.org]   

 

  

Parent Teacher Conference – Friday 22nd October   
We are delighted to invite parents and their children to the above event to discuss the progress made 

by students over the past half term. Students are reminded that they Must be dressed in full school 

uniform. Please see below table stipulating the times when teachers will be available for discussion. We 



                                     

 

ask that all visitors follow the Covid protocols and wear masks at all times within the school compound 

and New Horizons. Please ensure you come to the year appropriate time slot.   

YEAR 7 AND YEAR 8   08.00AM UNTIL 11.00AM   

YEARS 9 TO 13   12NOON UNTIL 3PM   
 

Half Term Holiday   
After a successful and productive first half term of the session, the half term break takes place 
from Monday 25th October 2021 until Sunday 31st October. (Boarders are asked to resume by 6pm on 
Sunday 31st October). Day students are asked to resume for the new half term on Monday 
1st November by 07.45am  
 

With best wishes,     

  

Principal 
 

 

SENT VIA THE REGISTRAR'S OFFICE:  

  Ayo Oni(Mrs)  
School Registrar  
Telephone:01-2915022  / 

08106891610  
Email:registrar@bisnigeria.org  
Website:www.bisnigeria.org  

  

  Follow this link to find out more about our school: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WHNb-_j8CMY&feature=youtu.be  
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